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BC ASSOCIATION OF MUNICIPAL CHIEFS OF POLICE 
 

 

Background: 
 
In April of 2022, the Special Committee on Reforming the Police Act released its report 
(https://www.leg.bc.ca/content/CommitteeDocuments/42nd-parliament/3rd-session/rpa/SC-RPA-
Report_42-3_2022-04-28.pdf) titled “Transforming Policing and Community Safety in British Columbia” 
(the Report). 
 
The Report recommends transitioning to a new BC provincial police service that is governed by the new 
Community Safety and Policing Act. As part of several other comprehensive recommendations, this could 
involve amalgamating police services on a regional basis where there are opportunities to address 
fragmentation, ensure equitable access to policing and public safety, and improve efficiency and 
effectiveness. 
 
The BCAMCP has formed a Project Team that is made up of executive police leaders from different 
municipal police agencies. This Project Team has partnered with a Research Team that is made up of 
experienced academics and researchers. Together, the Project Team and the Research Team are seeking 
input from you in the development of a Discussion Paper on regionalization. 
 
The purpose of the Discussion Paper is to explore regionalization in the current context and use updated 
information for a resource document that the Province (as represented by the Policing and Security 
Branch, Ministry of Public Safety and Solicitor General) can refer to as further work is advanced related to 
the Report’s recommendations on amalgamating and combining police services.  
 
The Discussion Paper is not a position paper. It will not take a position on whether the Province should 
proceed with regionalization, but will present all considerations, which will be formed from evidence-
based findings. 
 
If you or your organization would like to participate in this engagement process, please contact Dr. Joshua 
Murphy at Joshua.murphy1@kpu.ca prior to May 15, 2024. Participation in this research will take the 
form of an interview or focus group with members of the Research Team. Interviews/focus groups will be 
approximately 45-90 minutes in length but can be longer or shorter depending upon your availability. 
Interviews may take place in person or virtually via MS Teams or Zoom, subject to your availability and 
logistics. Finally, participation in this project will be confidential, and participants will not be identified by 
name in the Discussion Paper.  
 
Further information on the Discussion Paper can be found on the BCAMCP website (www.bcamcp.ca). If 
you have any additional questions regarding the Discussion Paper, please email Jaclyn Addison 
(jaclynaddison@wvpd.ca), Executive Assistant to the BCAMCP. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Tom Wolff von Gudenberg 
Deputy Chief Constable, West Vancouver Police 
President, BC Association of Municipal Chiefs of Police 
 
cc: British Columbia Association of Chiefs of Police 
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